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May 23, 2024 
 
Dear Families: 
 
 
Please see the latest updates below: 
 
School Events:  
May 27th -   No School – Memorial Day 
May 29th –  WSU Extension Natural Resources -Cache Creek (K – 3rd ) 
May 30th –  Science STEM Fair / SOM Assembly 
June 3rd -    Eighth Grade Transition to LRHS 
June 4th -    Sports Banquet for Track  
June 5th –   Kinder Promotion 6:00pm 
June 6th -    Eighth Grade Promotion 6:00pm  
June 10th – Field Day ( Family Bbque @ Noon) 
 
 
Health & Safety: 
Please note there will be construction on School Loop Road throughout the month.  Therefore, the buses 
may be delayed in delivering students in the afternoon. 
 
 
Please remember to send sunscreen for your students, as the weather improves.   
 
 
Academic & Events: 
Summer School will run through out the month of June from 9 am to noon.  Registration is open for 
current 2nd – 9th graders;  there will be a secondary class for 6th -9th & an elementary class for 2nd – 5th .   
June 19th will be a remote day only, due to the holiday.  Return your enrollment forms or call the Office. 
 
 
We will provide lunches throughout the summer.  Watch for upcoming details.  Next year we will also 
have a weekend lunch program. 
 
 
All students are invited to participant in our Summer Reading contest.  They will receive a free t-shirt if 
they participate. More information to come.  
 
 
We will have classes for three, four and five year olds next year.  The High School will expand to 9th &  
 
10th grade next year.  Please register for fall soon. 
 
 
Employment: 
We are currently accepting applications for the following positions: Teachers, Paras, 
Bus/Mechanic/Grounds, and a Registered Nurse. We are also in need of substitutes & volunteers. For 
more information, please look at our website or call the Office. 
 
 
Sports: 
We hope to have High School Varsity Basketball teams next year.  Middle School Football will start up in 
August.  Remember to get your sports physical early! 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Nespelem S.D 
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